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KAUFMAN JACOBS

NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL MEETING

April 6 2018
Re: Proposed Senior Care Community - NWC of Chicago and Harlem Avenues
Dear Neighbor:
Kaufman Jacobs is seeking approval from the Village of River Forest to construct a four story
senior care community containing approximately 104 assisted living units at the above
referenced location, currently occupied by TCF Bank and two single family residences. A copy
of the proposed Site Plan is enclosed.
We would like to invite you to attend an informational meeting regarding our proposed project,
to be held at 7:00 PM on Thursday, April 26, 2018, in the Board Room of the River Forest
Village Hall, located at 400 Park Ave, River Forest. At that time representatives of our

development team will present detailed information about the project and you will have the
opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

We hope that you will be able to join us and, in the meantime, please direct any inquiries to the
undersigned at 312. 237-3423

Very truly yours,

h

Lee Winter

for Kaufman Jacobs
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